
[PROVISIONAL TRANSLATION FROM PERSIAN] 
 
 
[Translator’s notes appear in square brackets [ ].] 
 
 
The dawn of the revolution is the rising of the sun of independence and freedom. 
“Imám Khomeini” 

 
From:  Public Places Supervision Office, Tehran 
 
To:  The Esteemed Head of the Association for Union Affairs 

 
Subject:  Submitting information about the Bahá’ís who are operating under the Union 
 
Greetings, 

 
Salutation to Muḥammad, may the peace and blessings of Allah be upon Him and His family. 

 
Respectfully, please take appropriate measures to immediately release to our office particulars 
of the Bahá’ís who are actively operating under the union in the city of Karaj both with and 
without a business license according to the following chart: 
 

 

 
 
Head of the Public Places Supervision Office, Tehran 
 
Sergeant Pásdár, Ḥabíbu’lláh Ṣádiqí 
[Stamp—No. 3/631] 

 
29/11/88 [18 February 2010]  
 
 

 Line/Section 
 Name and Surname 
 Father’s Name 
 National ID Number 
 Place of Birth 
 Date of Birth 
 Type of Work 
 Manager 

Responsibility  Agent/liaison  
 Staff 
 Janitorial 
 Licensed Status of the 

business   Not Licensed 

 Period in operation 


